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Pete Walter

From: DLCD Plan Amendments <plan.amendments@state.or.us>

Sent: Friday, August 9, 2019 2:32 PM

To: Pete Walter

Subject: Confirmation of PAPA Online submittal to DLCD

Oregon City 
 
Your notice of a revised proposal for a change to a comprehensive plan or land use regulation has been received by the 
Oregon Department of Land Conservation and Development. 
Local File #: PR-135-2019 GLUA-19-00021 AN-19-00002 SUB-19-00001 
DLCD File #: 003-19 
Original Proposal Received: 8/9/2019 
Date of Revision: 8/9/2019 
First Evidentiary Hearing: 9/23/2019 
Submitted by: pwalter 
 
If you have any questions about this notice, please reply or send an email to plan.amendments@state.or.us.  


